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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO164_RAS_Co 
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 10/18/2012 10:00 AM
End: Thu 10/18/2012 10:00 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone Roger Hoffmore of USTCF to discuss site.  We have been attempting to close the site and already have a closure 
package put together; however, judged that sampling of three downgradient residential water supply wells is appropriate 
given the concentration of MTBE detected in the onsite Ag well (1,200 ug/L) at one time.  The work appears to be 
progressing as we have had calls from one of the owners who has been testing the well for 20 years for general chemistry, 
but uses well fairly limitedly.  He is interested in having the well tested for COCs for the site.  Presuming the 
concentrations may be ND or limited ACEH has been waiting for the data before finally proceeding.  We had to sign off 
quickly as the USTCF was participating in the “Great Shakeout” in commemoration of the Loma Prieta quake, and 
preparation for the next.  Roger said he would call back. 


